Mary R. Kindel | City Clerk
121 SW Flagler Ave. Stuart, F1. 34994
mkindel@ci.stuart.fl.us
Phone: 772.288.5306

March 10, 2021

Pearlie Clark

SHA Board of Commission
Stuart Housing Authority
611 Church Street

Stuart, FL 34994

RE: Reappointment of the Housing Authority of the City of Stuart Board of Commissioners
Dear Ms. Clark,

The City of Stuart is in receipt of your letter requesting reappointment to the Stuart Housing
Authority Board for a four-year term, extending your current term dates to May 21, 2021 through
May 21, 2025.

Your reappointment to the board will go before the Stuart City Commission for approval on
April 12, 2021 at the Regular City Commission Meeting held at 4:00 p.m. at City Hall, 121 SE
Flagler Avenue in Stuart. A letter confirming the Board’s decision will be sent to you following

the meeting.

Thank you for your continued interest in serving our community and please do not hesitate to
contact me if you have any questions or comments.

Sincerely

My R

. Kifidel
City Clerk

Cc:  EulaR. Clarke. Mayor, City of Stuart
Edgar Kiley, SHA Interim Executive Director



